
King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting 
December 8, 2020 

 
The monthly Electoral Board Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman at 
8:30 am,  The Electoral Board meeting was held at Java Jacks, Tappahannock, VA.  In 
attendance were Armistead Ransone, Chairman; David Broaddus, Vice Chairman; Diane 
Klausen, General Registrar; Patty Prom, Asst. General Registrar Secretary and Mary Ann 
Levere,  Electoral Board Secretary. 
 
Minutes from the last meeting were reviewed and approved. 
 
The General Registrar will submit the 21/22 Budget to the Board of Supervisors.  
, 
The General Registrar will attend the Board of Supervisors meeting on December 14, 2020 at 
7:00 a.m. to ask for hazard pay for staff and officers of election.  
 
The Electoral Board Meeting will be held the second Tuesday of each month for the year of 
2021 at 8:30 a.m. 
 
In the year of 2021, three elections may be held in King and Queen County. 
 
Next meeting will be held January 12, 2021 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:25 a.m. 
 
Mary Ann Levere, 
Secretary 


